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Payment of Master’s fees 

 

 

SAICA has received feedback from the Master’s office that ABSA is currently not accepting 
cheque deposits for payment of Master’s fees. 

 

It was initially agreed with ABSA to only accept bank guaranteed cheques or EFT’s, due to 
the high volume of bounced cheques to be written off. However ABSA is currently only 
accepting EFT’s, and no cheques. 

 

The Master’s office is investigating the current situation, but in the interim Master’s fees 
payments must be done via EFT, until further notice. 

 


